
 

 

Ashley Family Hub 

 

Dear families, 

Ashley Infant School is delighted to re-launch the Ashley Family Hub from 
Tuesday 3rd October. Our new & improved Hub is focused on providing a fun 
and inclusive session aimed at babies, toddlers & pre-schoolers and their 
families. Each week there will be FREE craft, toys, a visiting interactive session 
(Rhyme time, movement and dance, Jiggy Wrigglers) and refreshments.  

The Hub is fully inclusive and welcomes all children from the local area to our 
friendly and fun sessions. 

The Hub is run by our fabulous volunteers who have a wealth of experience to 
support families and signpost them to local events and family centred 
support. We are proud to be chosen as this year’s Mayor’s Charity. 

We’d love you to come along with your little ones (ages 0-5) and bring your 
friends, every Tuesday at Ashley Baptist Church, BH25 5AA from 10.30 – 12pm 
during term time.  

This term at the Hub: 

        

 

         

  

 

        

               

                                   

 

 

 

Rhyme Time - 3rd October, 7th November, 5th December  

 

Sing and Move with Candice - 10th October, 21st 
November   

 

 

 

 

Dancing with Michelle from NM Academy of Dance - 17th 
October, 14th November  

  

Jiggy Wrigglers -  31st October, 28th November, 12th 
December 


